
Letter of Guidance on Accessing Unused Tax 

Credits 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide guidance on accessing unused tax 

credits that may be available to you. It is important to take advantage of these credits as they can 

significantly reduce your tax liabilities. 

Firstly, I recommend reviewing your past tax filings and identifying any credits that were not 

utilized. Common unused tax credits include: 

• [Tax Credit Type 1] 

• [Tax Credit Type 2] 

• [Tax Credit Type 3] 

Next, you should consider the following steps to claim these credits: 

1. Contact your tax advisor or accountant to discuss eligibility. 

2. Gather necessary documentation and information for your claims. 

3. Complete the appropriate tax forms to claim the credits. 

4. Submit your claim before the deadline. 

Should you have any further questions or if you require assistance throughout this process, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your prompt action to 

utilize your eligible tax credits. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company/Organization Name] 


